
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 August 2003 

3. QEII PARK PROPOSALS 
 
 The QEII Manager advised the Board of significant proposals reported to the Community and Leisure 

Committee on 7 July 2003.  The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Board pursue some protection of the Ascot Green land adjacent to the Queen 

Elizabeth II Park Stadium, including possible transfer under the Reserves Act 1977. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


